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--Media Statement-- 

VR Systems issued the following statement regarding recent security reports: 

“When a customer alerted us to an obviously fraudulent email purporting to come 

from VR Systems, we immediately notified all our customers and advised them not to 

click on the attachment.  We are only aware of a handful of our customers who 

actually received the fraudulent email and of those, we have no indication that any of 

them clicked on the attachment or were compromised as a result.

“Phishing and spear-phishing are not uncommon in our society.  We regularly 

participate in cyber alliances with state officials and members of the law enforcement 

community in an effort to address these types of threats.  We have policies and 

procedures in effect to protect our customers and our company.

“It is also important to note that none of our products perform the function of ballot 

marking, or tabulation of marked ballots.”

###

About VR Systems 
Founded in 1992, VR Systems provides elections management services focused on the integrity of the 
registration and reporting processes. Following elections overhaul legislation in Florida in the early 2000’s, VR 
Systems began expanding its offerings across the state of Florida and today VR Systems serves elections clients 
in eight states. The company, headquartered in Tallahassee, Florida, with a regional office in Matthews, North 
Carolina, is 100 percent employee owned (ESOP).  For more information please visit www.vrsystems.com. 




